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           In September, the Los Angeles Superior Court will begin implementation of a  

Voice-over-Internet Protocol (VoIP) telephone system.   The system debuts at the 

Inglewood Courthouse and juvenile court building on Sept.16, 2014, and will become 

operational at 33 other courthouses during the next 12 months.  

           The changeover requires almost every courthouse to acquire new telephone 

equipment and new phone numbers.  The exceptions are the Gov. George Deukmejian 

Courthouse in Long Beach, the Downey Courthouse and the East Los Angeles 

Courthouse, which are already equipped with updated telephone equipment.    

           The public can always find courthouse telephone numbers on the Court’s 

website www.lasuperiorcourt.org by reviewing the “Locations” tab under the “About the 

Court” section. 

           Current automated traffic numbers and the Jury Services toll-free line (1-800-

SRV-JURY) remain unchanged and will continue to function throughout the transition.   
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